
MassDOT Virtual Design Public Hearing - Chelmsford 
  
This is a live virtual design Public Hearing hosted on the MassDOT website to present an overview of the 
forthcoming project to replace two bridges carrying Gorham St over I495 and Westford St over I495. The 
proposed design for Gorham St will have two travel lanes (one in each direction), shoulders/bike lanes 
with buffers and sidewalks on both sides. The proposed design for Westford St will have two travel lanes 
(one in each direction), shoulders/bike lanes and sidewalks on both sides. One way traffic will be 
maintained through construction. The opposite direction traffic will be detoured. 
  
The hearing is on Wednesday, June 14, 2023 at 6PM at www.mass.gov/orgs/highway-division/events  
 

http://www.mass.gov/orgs/highway-division/events

